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Route 35 closed and detoured in Holmdel, Monmouth County 

Closure because of police activity 
 

(Trenton) – Route 35 is closed and detoured in both directions between Union Avenue/Centerville Road 
and Laurel Avenue in Holmel, Monmouth County due to police activity. In addition, only a single lane is 
open on Route 35 at CR12A/Navesink River Road in Middletown, Monmouth County.  
 
The closures are expected to last through the day. Motorists are advised to avoid the area.  
 
Motorists are encouraged to check NJDOT’s traffic information website www.511nj.org for construction 
updates and real-time travel information and for NJDOT news follow us on Twitter @NewJerseyDOT or on 
the NJDOT Facebook page. 
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